
NAZARETH AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT
SCHOOL HEALTH SERVICES

2608 May 21,2007

Ms. Ann Steffanic
Board Administrator
State Board of Nursing
P.O.Box 2649
Harrisburg, PA 171-5-2649

Dear Ms. Steffanic:

I am writing in response to the proposed Continuing Education for Professional Nurses
(37Pa.B. 1980).

I am a certified school nurse working for the Nazareth Area School District. As such I am
subject to the Continuing Professional Education Act under 1205.2, the act of March 10,
1949 (P.L. 30, No. 14) known as the Public School Code of 1949.

I am requesting that the hours of education I use to fulfill Public School Code 1949, also
be used as credits to satisfy the proposed Continuing Education for Professional Nurses

Thank you for your consideration in this regard.

Very truly yours,

Jeanne M. Panella, RN, CSN


